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Sibbet, David

From: SFarrell <slfarrell@cox.net>

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 9:12 PM
To: Sibbet, David

Subject: North County Environmental

Hi David,

Thank you very much for listening to resident’s concerns Tuesday night. As you can see this project brings up some
important issues. |-15 may create a significant amount of noise but not at 5am. In addition if the truck que up to beat
the 1-15 traffic and Deer Springs becomes a parking lot then they will be doing so before S5am. This will create noise and |
need to go through the noise study to see if this has been calculated. Has the applicant said why he wants to start earlier
than other similar facilities?

Sandra



